January 2022 Parks Board Minutes

Parks Board Meeting January 13th, 2022

Mullett called meeting called to order at 5:03 PM

Present: Mullet, Olson, Beattie, and Paul. Also present was Mark Ramsey, our City Council Liaison.
Absent: Murphy, Helvie, Grant

Paul made the motion to accept the minutes as presented.

Second by Olson. Motion passed unanimously.

Yearly election of officers for 2022:

Ron Mullet-President
Allison Paul-Vice President
Tommie Beattie-Secretary

Golf course report:

Clark reported that they have been doing their normal winter duties at the course. They are doing
winter maintenance. The course will remain all closed down for the winter (for the most part).

Park Super Report:

Cliff was not present to give a report, Garry stated “business as usual”.

Golf Course Report: Jeff Grant:

Jeff was not present to give a report. He is beginning to charge for disc golf and is excited for
this year. Pricing is nearly done for disc golf.

Old Business:
No Old business discussed.
New Business:

Garry inquired about cameras for the course. He feels he can purchase and install them on his own.
There was some discussion about the sidewalk extension. More checking on that to come. Olson
brought up city entities contracts (baseball and softball leagues). He wanted to maybe tweak them a bit
and speak to Cliff about lights on the softball side.

Olson made a motion to adjourn at 6:18...Beattie second. Next meeting February 10, 2022

Respectfully submitted by Tommie Beattie






